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Red Deer Catholic Regional Schools Ratifies Mediator’s

Recommendations

For immediate release – March 28, 2024

The Red Deer Catholic Regional Schools Board of Trustees met on March 28, 2024, and voted in

favour of the mediator’s recommendations. “After carefully considering the mediator’s

recommendations, received on March 22, 2024, the Board of Trustees successfully ratified the

recommendations. Moving forward, the Division will continue working with our highly valued

teachers to deliver programs and services for our students and communities,” said Red Deer

Catholic Regional Schools Vice-Chair Dorraine Lonsdale on March 28.

The Division is committed to serving children and parents with a complete offering of learning

opportunities delivered within the context of Catholic teachings and the means of the Division.

Red Deer Catholic Regional Schools serves over 10,650 students in 21 schools in Red Deer,

Blackfalds, Sylvan Lake, Rocky Mountain House, Innisfail, and Olds. It also supports the learning

of over 850 students in a Home Education Program. The Division is committed to serving

children and parents with a complete offering of learning opportunities delivered within the

context of Catholic teachings and within the means of the Division.
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